Letter announcing audition Programme
From,

Ms Clara,
Advertising head,
PCS Advertising Institute,
Cairo

Dear people,

I, Ms Clara, from the well known advertising institute of Cairo, PCS Advertising Institute, am writing this letter to announce a nationwide audition programme for the advertisement programming recruitment of our institute. This audition shall result in the selection of those talented people who shall represent our institute during the period of two years which is following. The audition has been organized on the basis of the expanded domain of models which are required for different tasks coming our way.
It has been a policy of our institute to keep the auditions fair and transparent for years. Even this year, the details regarding the auditions shall be made public and the results of the selection of the models after the culmination of the audition process shall also be made public through a reliable media source. I am hoping that the talent of our country will keep up to its promise.

Yours faithfully,
Ms Clara


